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Dear Councillor Holley 

 
Thank you for your letter dated 16th October 2018 regarding the Equality Review Report 
2017/18. 
 
The Panel’s observations were very useful and will help inform the development of the 
next Strategic Equality Plan (SEP) during 2019/20. 
 
There is currently a Scrutiny Inquiry into Equalities underway and I think that it would be 
very beneficial if the views and suggestions of the Panel are shared with Councillor 
Gibbard who is convening the Inquiry.  
 
I look forward to attending the Panel again for your views on the revised Plan once it has 
been developed. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
COUNCILLOR MARY SHERWOOD  
CABINET MEMBER FOR BETTER COMMUNITIES - PEOPLE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Councillor Mary Sherwood 

01792 63 7428 

cllr.mary.sherwood@swansea.gov.uk 

MS/KH 

 

25th October 2018 

 

Councillor Chris Holley 

Convener – Service Improvement & 

Finance Scrutiny Performance Panel  
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